May 25,2017

City of Delray Beach
C/0 Kevin Rumell

Kevin,

This letter is in the regards to the vehicle quoted to the City of Delray Beach, specified options
from Duval Ford. The vehicles quoted are the lowest prices available from our Dealership to
any municipal or government agency within the State of Florida.

If you have any question, feel free to contact me.

Thank you
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Laura Torbett
Government Sales Manager

1616 Cassat Avenue + Jacksonville, FL 32210 « Telephone 904/387-6541 - Internet: www.duvalford.com



